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I support SB 1583.  It will help prevent discrimination in book selection.  Libraries 

strive to have materials for many different people.  If someone does not like an item 

at a library, the person can choose not to checkout the material.  This is especially 

important for parents.  Parents do not get to choose what other families get to read.  

The US is experiencing an explosion of book censorship.  Children deserve to see 

themselves reflected in the books they read.  Please support SB1583 with the 

proposed amendment from the Oregon Library Association. 

 

Thank you, 

Tara Morissette 


